 Swimmer Evaluation/ Tryout Period Info Sheet

Parents please fill out top portion and give to swimmer's group or lane coach during tryout/trial period! 

Name ___________________

Age ____________________

Parent Name ________________________

Parent Phone ___________________

Parent Email _____________________

Coach Comments 

Coach _________________

Recommend: 

NEIU Green 1____   Green 2____

Bronze 1 ____   Bronze 2____  Silver _______

WELCOME to the Iguanas Swim Club     
  

Quick Parent Success Guide :
· Have swimmers at pool before start of practice with 2 pairs goggles, water bottle, Crossblade fins (purchase on our website) and with suit already on. We will begin each practice with short group meetings just before practice start time and then begin warm-up.
· Attend as regularly as possible.  10 and Under swimmers  should average 2x/week. 11 and Up should average 3x/week.
· NEVER EVER- prop open a door or use an unauthorized entrance at the facilities we rent. Please respect the facilities we rent and their rules and staff. These rental agreements are the product of many years of hard work and our club depends on them.
· Take care of fees promptly using online registration and credit card payment. You must have a current CC on file to draw meet fees also.
· Understand the philosophy of our team as stated in the Parent Handbook (online under “about Iguanas”). We are an IM based team (work on all strokes) that believes in long term development and enjoyment of the sport. Also understand that your swimmer may work with different coaches on different days. This is a trade-off we have to make in order to offer parents the flexibility to come the days that work best for them.
· Sign up for meets- “Meet Signup” on website. Meets are where swimmers learn what they are practicing for and make friendships. Sign up NOW for the Inter Squad meet (10/20- 9:30AM til Noon) and the Scout Spooktacular (if desired) 10/27- 28. Parents will need to volunteer at our hosted meets (Inter-Squad , Uptown Invite 12/8, Iguana Invite 1/12). Parents will also be asked to be timers at away meets on a rotating basis. New swimmers should attend at least one meet a month.
· Read team emails. We try to keep them to a minimum and include the most important info. “add SMS” on your account to receive text updates also.
· Do not coach your swimmer from the bleachers or come on deck during practice. Let the coaches coach. Support and encourage your kids so they can adapt to a new and challenging activity. Talk to to coaches before or after practice if you like.
· If registering for fee assistance get the financial info in ASAP. Can be school free lunch form, pay stub or W-2. Preferred method is email/text pic or scan to l.gross7000@yahoo.com, 773-316-8348
· Participate in swimathon fundraiser (November). The kids love the challenge and will earn team gear. Its a key fundraiser to help us cover our pool rentals and fee waivers.

· Meet other parents that may be able to assist with carpooling. 

· Order our  team suit on our website “Team Gear” tab- Since the suit will have our custom logo it is not returnable so ask an experienced family that has a child of similar size what size they wear.We will provide Iguanas silicone swim caps and a team t-shirt. Families can also purchase warm-ups and other spiritwear throughout the season.

